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March 2023


Dear Parents/Guardians of 2023 Parkview High School Graduates,

Second semester is well underway and seniors have much to look forward to.  It is important to get key events on your calendar. Included you will find a list of important events for seniors. This information will also be on the Parkview website, Facebook page and Instagram. Please read the letter carefully, add the dates to your personal calendars and post the enclosure in a place that will allow you to reference it as needed.

Our commencement ceremony is scheduled for Saturday, May 20th at 4:30 p.m. at Great Southern Bank Arena. Students should arrive no later than 3:30 p.m. and enter Hammons Student Center through the east gym.  Once checked in, students will not be allowed to leave until the conclusion of the ceremony.  Parking is available in various lots at Missouri State.  Spectators may enter GSB Arena through the southwest, northwest, or southeast doors. At the conclusion of the ceremony, students will be escorted out of the arena and will receive their diploma.  Parents and guardians may meet their student on the northeast exterior corner of GSB Arena.

We respectfully request that our students wear either slacks, dress shirts, dress shoes and socks OR a dress and dress shoes.  Students should not wear athletic shoes or jeans.  No other accessories can be added to the Parkview cap and gown.  Purses, yearbooks, flowers, cameras, and cell phones should not be brought.  Please note that a photographer will be present to take pictures of all students as they receive their diploma. Additionally, no bags will be allowed into the arena (this includes guests/spectators).

The Springfield Public School District requires that students meet all graduation requirements in order to participate in commencement.  Another commencement ceremony will be conducted at the end of summer school for students who complete the graduation requirements during that semester.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Prom is on April 28th at 8:00 – 11:00 p.m. at Historic Firehouse #2.  All seated students must be in attendance all day in order to attend. Prom tickets will cost $25.00 Seniors are allowed to invite students from other schools outside of the SPS district. Guests forms are available from Ms. Calloway and must be returned to Ms. Calloway no later than April 26th, NO EXCEPTIONS. The form must be approved BEFORE purchasing tickets. Ticket sales will end on April 27th. All fines and fees must be paid prior to purchasing tickets.

As we wrap up this school year, students who need help with college/career plans can contact either our college advisor, Nicole Chase at nchase@spsmail.org or their counselor, Joyce Cooper, at jlcooper@spsmail.org. Ms. Chase and Mrs. Cooper are able to help students complete their FAFSA, help with final preparations for college (housing, registration, understanding financial aid letters, employment resources). Additionally, they may connect students with other resources they may need for life after high school.

Thank you to the senior class for being such great leaders and role models at Parkview.  Your maturity and focus on making Parkview a great school is much appreciated by the administration, teachers and the community.  On behalf of the Parkview staff I want to thank everyone that has been involved with the development, support, and encouragement provided to each of the Parkview seniors for the past 13 years.

Congratulations!
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